
HOLBEACH TOWN BAND  

Enjoying Brass Banding in Holbeach since 1971 

DECEMBER NEWSLETTER 

Musical Director Mel Hopkin  mel@mhopkin.co.uk 
Chairman Neil Simons  neil@blott.org 
Secretary        Bev Davey  bevsldavey@gmail.com 
Treasurer       Deborah Simpson deborah.simpson4371@gmail.com 
Welfare Officer       Deborah Simpson deborah.simpson4371@gmail.com 

OFFICERS 

DECEMBER EVENTS 

Golden Anniversary 

(1971 - 2021) 

2 Dec—Tydd St Mary 

 

3 Dec—Lidl 

 

3 Dec—Holbeach 

 

10 Dec—Tesco 

 

11 Dec—Spalding Church 

 

16 Dec—Holbeach Methodist 

 

17 Dec— Sainsbury 17 Dec—Parson Drove 

 

 

 

 

 

Wed 4 Jan—Main Band and Training 
Band practices restart 

 

Wed 4 Jan—Band AGM at 7.30pm —all 
members are invited and parents of 
younger members 

 

Sat 7 Jan—Starter Group restarts at 
10.00am and Learner Group restarts at 
11.00am 

20 Dec—Fenland Airfield 24 Dec– Tesco 

 

COMING UP 


